6:30PM December 12, 2018
South Pymatuning Township Regular Meeting

The Regular Meeting of South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors
was held December 12, 2018 at 6:30PM in the municipal building with
Chairperson Bill Klumph, Supervisor’s Chuck Vranich , Rose Lyons and
Charlie Steele solicitor.

The meeting was opened with the pledge to the flag.

It was announced that Executive Sessions were held on November 20th,
November 28t and December 05, 2018 to discuss personnel issues.

Fire Reports were read.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to approve
the minutes of the Regular meeting held November 14t and the Recessed
meeting held November 27t 2018. Motion passed unanimously.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to approve
the bills in the amount of $60,453.78 and payroll total of $24,416.88. Motion

passed unanimously.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to adopt the
Cable TV Municipal Agreement. Motion passed unanimously.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to hire
Bobbie Russell as Township Office Worker effective December 03, 2018.
Motion passed unanimously.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Chuck Vranich that the
township abandons broken or unusable tools and misc property. Motion
passed unanimously. Toth asked what kind of items and how many were

disposed of.
Public Comment:

Dennis Sump asked about the circles on the floor downstairs in the garage
area. Klumph said there were a few leaks he is contacting the contractor.
Sump asked about the contract negotiations. He asked who sits on the board
and Steele said all supervisors are invited and involved.




Kurt Toth said he texted Lyons about the LED light out. Toth said there is a
sign that is rusted out on Buckeye Dr. Toth congratulated Vranich on his
appointment. He asked Vranich what his resume was and Toth said he will
be happy to spell his resume out. Toth said he is 3 generation and has been
coming to meetings for over 20 yrs., took a bullet for the township, has been
in 2 unions and runs a successful business. Toth said Lyons stated on the
street that she didn’t’ want to work with him so that’s why she chose
Vranich. Toth said there was a bash meeting at the FD dept. about Bill
Klumph. Toth said Lyons and Vranich are in together. He told Klumph he was
the only who stood up for him.Vranich asked Toth regarding the meetings he
is referring to what his position was. Toth said he heard on the street that
Lyons made a comment that the road crew formed an opinion of him and
that’s the reason why she didn’t want him as supervisor. Lyons said there
was 3 applicants and said at the meeting she stated she could work with
Toth and Vranich. Vranich asked Toth if he would do the audience a favor
and relate the purpose of what he is doing here and what he is saying.
Vranich said Toth is upset because he is not sitting on the board. Toth asked
how many square feet the turn- around was on Huron and why the
Supervisors let a subcontractor decide how big it would be. Toth said we
have our own equipment and could have done it. Due to the disruption that
broke out between Toth and Vranich Chairperson Klumph made a motion to
adjourn the meeting and was seconded by Rose Lyons. Motion passed. The
meeting was adjourned at 7:06PM.

Submitted by
Rose Lyons

Secretary




